REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS: AIRPORT TERMINAL BUILDING FURNISHING

Asheville Regional Airport • Asheville, NC

The Authority is requesting proposals until October 07, 2024 at 2:00pm Eastern Time, from manufacturers, suppliers and authorized dealers for the provision of newly manufactured airport terminal building furnishings. Link to RFP: https://flyavl.com/about-the-airport/doing-business-with-avl/rfp-rfq-rfb

Manufacturers, suppliers and authorized dealers responding to this Request for Proposals (RFP) are expected to have extensive, recent and direct experience in the design, manufacture, delivery and installation of commercial grade scratch/scuff/tear resistant high-grade furniture and associated materials manufactured for use in a public airport terminal building setting.

An on-site meeting to view or tour the location will not be provided, as the structure does not yet exist. A non-mandatory, pre-proposal meeting with airport staff to discuss the intent of the acquisition shall be scheduled for Monday, September 23rd, at 2:00pm EDT. To attend this virtual pre-proposal meeting, contact Anna Henderson at ahenderson@flyavl.com. Any and all information discussed in any meeting, or any questions submitted in writing with airport staff specifically regarding this program may be shared with other companies also planning to make a submittal.

For more information contact Anna Henderson, Planning Coordinator, at ahenderson@flyavl.com